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Martin, Ed 

To: David Bays (E-mail) 
Subject: Hampton Arroyo 

El Paso's sampling plan for Hampton Arroyo near the yard currently operated by Sunland Construction is approved. 

As stated in your letter of February 12, 2003, please provide sampling results to NMOCD upon receipt from the laboratory. 

OCD's acceptance of this plan does not relieve El Paso of any liability if the proposed sampling plan reveals contamination 
nor does it relieve El Paso of its responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state or local laws and regulations. 

£d Mwdin 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Environmental Bureau 
1220 S. St. Francis 
Santa Fe,NM 87505 
Phone: 505-476-3492 
Fax: 505-476-3471 
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